
From: sonya Chia <___________>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 10:19 PM 
To: City of Port Moody - Clerks <clerks@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Light Up City Hall 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
My name is Sonya Chia. 
In recognition of the 31st anniversary of Falun Dafa Day, I respectfully send in a request for Light up City 
Hall in Port Moody.  
 

The reasons for the lighting request and background information for the request: 
 
In recognition of the 31st anniversary of Falun Dafa’s introduction to the public, and the contributions of 
the Falun Dafa community in Canada,  we celebrate our annual Falun Dafa Day in May 2023. On this 
occasion,we celebrate values of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Tolerance that we espouse. 
 
Falun Dafa (also known as Falun Gong) is a mind/body meditation and improvement practice based on 
the universal principles of Truthfulness, Compassion, and Tolerance. It was introduced by the founder, 
Mr. Li Hongzhi, in 1992 in China and it is now enjoyed by millions from diverse racial and cultural 
backgrounds in over 100 countries. 
 
Here in Canada, for the past 30 years, Falun Gong volunteers have taught free meditation exercises to 
help Canadians improve their mental, moral and physical wellbeing, contributing to a more healthy and 
harmonious society. 
 

We would like to request the YELLOW color and the lighting set on Monday, May 8th, 2023.  
 

Thank you for your consideration.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

Sonya Chia 

on behalf of Falun Dafa Association of Vancouver. 

Tel: 604-___________ 

Email: ___________ 

 


